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From:

Sent: 27 February 2020 12:48

To:

Subject:  - Painswick Valleys Conservation Society

Local Plan Review 
 
Dear Sir, 
This Society has responded to your recent consultation as well as the previous consultation on the Local Plan 
Review. I understand that you have had a meeting with  on behalf of number of concerned 
residents from Painswick, to discuss the SDC proposal for changing Painswick from a Tier 3 to a Tier 2 
settlement and to object accordingly. Our Society has made this objection at both recent consultations. We 
would like to add our support to the residents' request that this settlement allocation be reconsidered. 


